
Title: COASTAL Project WORKSHOP

The COASTAL Project is planning the Workshop: Microfluidic sensors for rapid

detection of biotoxins in bivalves. The workshop will take place at IPMA in Algés and

can also be attended online (via Zoom) starting at 2 pm (Lisbon Time) on April

22nd 2024.

The Workshop aims to present an overview, the main results and a demonstration of

the biosensors developed by the COASTAL Project as a portable sensing solution for

detecting biotoxins in bivalves. Developed technology will help to overcome the

current limitations of the conventional analytical techniques.

TheWorkshop is free but registration is required. The deadline for registration is April

19th 2024. Please, fill the following registration form:

https://forms.gle/DvqkFxXcdfjoKe6G7

For further information do not hesitate to contact us by email: coastal@ipma.pt
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